
March 22, 2017  

  

Megan Griffin  

FOIA Coordinator 

Freedom of Information Office 

Illinois State Board of Education 

100 North First Street 

Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 

  

Dear Ms. Griffin  

  

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act and the Illinois Educational Labor Relations Act, I 

am writing to request the following information electronically:  

1. All Proposals filed under the FY2017 Federal Charter Schools Program – QSO Program 

Design and Initial Implementation Request for Proposals – Cohort II which were 

submitted to ISBE by the March 20 deadline. 

Please forward this information to me electronically at your earliest convenience. My email 

address is joe.hart@ieanea.org 

  

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to call. Thank you in advance for your attention to this 

request. 

 

Best regards,  

Joseph W. Hart 

Field Paraprofessional  

Illinois Education Association 

553 N North Ct #210, Palatine, IL 60067  

847-794-5201 

joe.hart@ieanea.org 
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